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Last day of the Prelate’s pastoral trip in Canada
A brief summary of the last day spent in Montreal by Monsignor Ocáriz during his pastoral visit to Canada and the United States
08/19/2019
Monday, August 19
On Monday, August 19, the Father had several meetings with members of the Prelature where he commented that young families are a great source of hope for the Church. After a song was performed at one of these get-togethers, he recalled how St. Josemaria would sometimes pray when listening to songs that referred to human love and joy.
In the evening, he gave his blessing to the members of Opus Dei staying with him at the Manoir, and left at 7 pm to Montreal’s airport to catch a 9:30 pm flight to London and then to Madrid.
	Stay up to date on the latest news on the pastoral trip of the Prelate to Canada by following us on Twitter.



epub | document generated automatically from https://opusdei.org/en-ca/article/last-day-of-the-prelates-pastoral-trip-in-canada/ (07/15/2025)
cover.jpg
4% opusdei.org

Last day of
the Prelate’s
pastoral trip

in Canada






